Mission Stars

Congratulations to our award winners!

Nursery	Tigers	Leopards	Dolphins
	Edward	Milosz	Мо
	Sharks	Caterpillars	Butterflies
	Julian	Angeline	Danaya
Reception	RKP	RVR	RJG
	Molly	Semilore	Abigail
Year 1	1RB	1WT	1LM
	Jakub	Isaac	Emilia
Year 2	2AH	2VH	2SB
	Alyssa	Ivan	Harriet
Year 3	3AL	3PS	3TL
	Olivier	David	Lily
Year 4	4MS	4LH	4AD
	Dany	Whole	Miguel
		Class	
Year 5	5RW	5ZS	5DB
	Naithan	Joel	Harry
Year 6	6TW	6FC	6MF
	Riley	Roman	Mark



Attendance and Punctuality W.E.15th March 2024

Overall	94%	
Attendance		
Best in KS1	RKP	
Best in KS2	5DB	
Best Punctuality	NMH & 5RW	



St Anthony's Bulletin

"Let your words teach and your actions speak."

Date: 15th March 2024

School website

www.stanthonysrcprimaryschool.co.uk

Parish website

https://www.wythenshawecatholic.com/

Phone number

0161 437 3029

Email

admin@st-anthonys.manchester.sch.uk

Check out our



@stanthonysm22

Dates for your diary

20th March - Parishioners Easter-themed Afternoon Tea

22nd March - RKP Class Assembly @ 9.00am

24th March – Palm Sunday Mass @ St Anthony's Church

28th March – School closes for Easter @ 1.15pm

8th April - School reopens

12th April - 5DB Class Assembly @ 2.15pm

13th April – First Holy Communion @ St Anthony's Church

19th April – 4AD Class Assembly @ 2.15pm

20th April – First Holy Communion @ St Anthony's Church

26th April - 5TL Class Assembly @ 2.15pm

6th May - Bank Holiday - School closed

Pope Francis says:



"Prayer expands our hearts and takes us down from our pedestal of selfcentredness. Prayer teaches us to listen to others and awakens in us the quiet of contemplation."

Messages from Mr Johnson

During this week's Gospel Assembly, we heard how God loved the people of the world so much that he gave his son to save them. We talked about how we often refer to Jesus as the 'light of the world'. As part of the Faith in Action activity, the children thought about what they could do during Lent to be a light in their community. As always, each year group is raising money for a range of different charities during Lent, both local and international. Please see below for information regarding each years' fundraising activities. We very much appreciate any donations our families are able to make towards these events.

Nursery – Superhero Day 22nd March

Reception - Obstacle Course - Date TBC

Year 1 – Teddy Bears' Picnic 22nd March

Year 2 - Pyjama and Film Day 22nd March

Year 3 – Bring and Buy Sale 22nd March

Year 4 - Guess Teddy's name - ongoing

Year 5 – Swim-a-thon 19th and 20th March

Mini Vinnies – Easter Egg Raffle, Guess the number of Sweets, Easter Bundles – ongoing

Year 6 Cake Sale

Today our dedicated Year 6 children led a very successful Cake Sale as part of their Lenten Fundraising. They baked and bought a huge number of cakes to sell to the rest of the school, with each year group heading over to the Year 6 Foyer to choose a sweet treat for a small donation. Thank you to all of our Year 6 parents who enabled the stall to run so smoothly today!

Wythenshawe Catholic Cluster Prayer Relay

On Wednesday, our Year 4 children were joined by pupils from Ss John Fisher and Thomas More who led a beautiful Celebration of the Word. Our children were encouraged to join in with the songs shared with them and they even had some time afterwards to chat and play with their visitors. Next week, our Year 4 pupils will walk over to St Elizabeth's to continue the Prayer Relay across Wythenshawe.

St Patrick's Day Celebrations

It was lovely to see so many of our children dressed up today as part of our St Patrick's Day celebrations. 4LH did an absolutely fantastic job of getting us in the Paddy's Day spirit this afternoon with their assembly, featuring a few special guests. We had Irish dancing performances from Aoife and Maia and some of our pupils joined in with the Fianna Phadraig Pipe Band! Well done to 4LH who spoke, sang and danced beautifully this afternoon!



Parishioners Easter-themed Afternoon Tea

Today is the last day our bookings are open for the Parishioners Easter-themed Afternoon Tea next Wednesday (20th March at 1.45pm). There will be sandwiches, cakes and biscuits and the school choir will be performing. If you know of someone in our Parish community who would like to attend, please phone the main office to reserve a place.



Inspire Netball Competition

This week our Inspire Netball Team went along to St Bede's College to play in a friendly competition with other Manchester schools. The team played brilliantly together and demonstrated the qualities we would wish to see in any competition, with Imogen in 6FC winning the Determination Badge. Well done to Imogen and the whole team!



Palm Sunday Mass at St Anthony's Church

Next Sunday (24th March) marks Palm Sunday. We will be celebrating Palm Sunday Mass at St Anthony's Church at 10.50am, with some of our children helping to act out Jesus' entry into Jerusalem. We would love to see as many of our families there as possible to mark this key event during Lent.



https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/self-giving?pid=MTA101634&v=21.2

Please use the above link to access this week's page.